
 

 

1 

 

  

SUMMARY OF MINUTES OF MKNHS COMMITTEE MEETING 

HELD ON 10 MARCH 2022 

Summer Programme and Coordination 

A draft programme had been agreed at the Society’s meeting on 8 March for the 

Summer Programme 2022.   We need to continue to look for a member or two members 

who would be willing to be Summer Programme Coordinators for 2023.   

Returning to the Cruck Barn 

Members shared their thoughts on the possibility and timing concerning a return to the 

Cruck Barn for face-to-face meetings.  The general feeling was that we should continue 

to meet on Zoom until September 2022.  Meanwhile preparations will be made for the 

‘setting up arrangements’ for the return to the Cruck Barn in September. 

Planning for the AGM 2022 

Plans for the AGM to be held on 22 March were agreed. 

Next Committee Meeting: 7.30pm 9 May 2022 

 

Mervyn Dobbin, Secretary MKNHS 

 


